
Arlington Township       
Van Buren County, MI.   

52022 34th Ave.  
Bangor MI   49013 

 
May 12,2021 

Town hall Meeting 
Marijuana licensing, Growing, Selling,  

 
The meeting was called to order at 6:04, The hall can accommodate up to 25 
people and the meeting was also on Zoom.   
 
Trustee present:  Supervisor Mike Koshar, Clerk Douglas De Leo, Treasurer Phillip 
Pitts, Trustee Georgette Peterson, Trustee Ted Swanson.   Attorney Scott Graham 
advisor to the Board was present.    
 
Questions were raised concerning a fence should be on boundary line or have 
setbacks.  Some would like to see setback and edge grows set back father then the 
requirements now.  
 
At the present time Arlington has 100 licenses the growers can purchase by 
meeting all zoning requirements of the Township.  Never has it been discussed 
about revoking any licenses as long as the operator is following all Township 
ordinances.    
The moratorium will retire this July and much discussion followed as weather to 
renew, redo, modify or extend the current moratorium.    
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